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| * Yp. 1,

igifil United States Department of the Interior

W** BUREAU OF LAND MANAGEMENT
%* Salem District Office

1717 Fabry Road S.E.
P.O. Box 3227

Salem, Oregon 97302 g g g jggg

Nuclear Pegulatory Ccmnission
Begion V
1450 Maria Lane, Suite 260
Walnut Creek, CA 94596

Gentimen:

'1his refers to the routine Safety Inspection Conducted by Mr. Paul
Zurakowski of the NRC on May 18, 1982 of activities authorized by NRC
License No. 36-15526-02.

As a result of the BIM obtaining a new location, the address of
the license has been relocated to a new permanent address of 1717 Fabry
Ibad S.E. , Salm, Oregcn 97302.

Although there is no nuclear material stored at this address, we wish
to maintain the license.

Please let us know if there is any further information needed to amply.~

Sincerely,

, bc
District Manager ACTING
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